WHAT YOU CAN DO TO HELP THE KETTLE-GRANBY GRIZZLY BEARS  by tomorrow! 
The Friends and Residents of the North Fork need all of the public support they can get to help stop this logging that so threatens the grizzly bears. The deadline for providing comments to BCTS on Operating Plan 11 is 22 JANUARY 2016 so please make every effort you can to email the relevant BCTS and MFLNRO contact persons listed below ASAP. To help you write a letter, please see our sample letter below. Please note that personalized letters carry more weight so consider re-writing the sample letter in your own style.
 CONTACT PERSONS AND EMAIL ADDRESSES:
Dawn Guido, Planning Forester: Dawn.Guido@gov.bc.ca; 

Forests.KootenayTimberSalesOffice@gov.bc.ca
SAMPLE LETTER 
 

BC Timber Sales
Attention: Dawn Guido

1907 Ridgewood Road

Nelson, B.C. V1L 6K1

 
Dear Ms. Guido,
 
Re: Operating Plan 11, Cannon Creek area
 
Firstly, I firmly oppose the logging proposed in your Operating Plan 11 given that the Cannon Creek area provides critical habitat to the threatened Kettle-Granby grizzly bears. The endangered Kettle-Granby grizzly bear population is already subject to road densities that far exceed the acceptable standard of 0.6 km per square kilometre as set by the MFLNRO. Logging in the Cannon Creek area will push the Kettle-Granby grizzly bears into extinction.
 
Secondly, I urge you to extend the January 22, 2016 deadline to comment on BCTS’ Operating Plan 11. This deadline is unacceptable given the following factors:
 
1.   The Forest Practices Board (FPB) is currently investigating a complaint that road density in the wildlife habitat area set aside for the Kettle Granby grizzly (WHA 8-373) exceeds levels recommended by the best available science.  No new roads should be built or logging take place in WHA 8-373 until the FPB has completed its investigation and filed its report, which is due this summer.
 
2.   The MFLNRO is conducting a population count of the Kettle-Granby grizzly.  DNA evidence has been collected and hair samples have been submitted to the lab for testing. Any decisions regarding potential logging should be delayed until this information has been received, analyzed and shared with the public.
 
3.   Public consultation is only meaningful if the public has full information. The BCTS is not able or is unwilling to provide the public with full information on the final blocks and road locations proposed for the Cannon Creek area. Without full information, it is impossible for British Columbians to provide any meaningful comments on this plan. This “consultation” process makes a mockery of democracy.
 
Given these critical issues, it is incumbent upon the BCTS to delay the deadline for public input until the public has access to a detailed operating plan, the grizzly bear population count and the FBP report. Thank you for respecting the fundamental democratic rights of British Columbians who unlike the BC government recognize and appreciate the intrinsic beauty and value of grizzly bears and wilderness areas. Grizzly bears and wilderness areas are not resources to be exploited or mismanaged.
 
***
 

